South Gostorth First School

‘Roots to grow and wings to fly’

Parent Agreement — September 2020

In order to keep all of our school community safe, we politely ask our parents and

carers to do the following:

One parent only to accompany a child to and from school.

Arrive on the school yard at the specific staggered time slot for the start and end of the school day.

Drop children off at the outer classroom door for their specific ‘bubble group’.

Follow the one-way system for drop off and collection — In through main gate and out through side gate.
Leave the school grounds straight away — Please do not congregate in groups around the school building.
If my child is attending ‘PlaySafe’ club, | will drop them off and collect them from the outer vestibule,
before the automatic doors.

Send children in to school in their school uniform and in dark jogging bottoms, P.E t-shirt, school sweater
and trainers on their P.E days.

Ensure that my child’s clothes are washed as much as possible (this does not need to be every day).
Make sure that my child comes to school with only their book bag, a waterproof coat, clean water bottle
(daily), home packed lunch (if appropriate) and their bike / scooter (if appropriate).

Please ensure that children leave all toys and additional items at home.

Please ensure that school has up to date medication for your child, which is more than 3 months within the
user date, complete with pharmaceutical label with clear dosage instructions.

Inform school as soon as possible if anyone in your household is being tested for COVID-19 (regardless of
symptoms) or is symptomatic.

Do not come to the school premises if you are displaying any COVID-19 symptom:s.

Inform us if your child is symptomatic and ensure that you keep them away from school until tested.
From Week 3 (21 September) children will be served a hot meal (if they are on school lunches) which |
understand that they will eat in either the dining hall or the main hall.

For children in Year 3 and Year 4, school lunches must be paid for, unless children are in receipt of free
school meals or bring their own packed lunch.

| understand that some elements of provision in school will have to be adapted in light of COVID-19
protocols.

| understand that no adults will be permitted to enter school until further notice unless this is absolutely
essential. Please do not try and raise queries with staff face to face, unless it is an emergency.

Communicate with school primarily via email or telephone where possible. Thank you.




